Rooted — Clark County: SPCSA Updates for January 27, 2023

On January 14th at 9am, our board had its first meeting since charter approval.

As of today, we have met all conditions which were due on January 15th for opening as
described in the pre-opening checklist .

The facility lease is scheduled to be signed by the end of the day on 1/24/23. We have decided
to share a facility with NV Prep Academy. The lease terms will allow us to begin to use our space
in the facility as early as February 1st.

On January 19th, Jonathan and | spoke to NV Prep students about Rooted School Las Vegas.

On January 21st we participated in the School Choice Fair as part of our student recruitment
efforts.

Our student enrollment window is scheduled to open on March 18.

Two weeks ago, we partnered with ZipRecruiter to assist us with hiring our Director of
Operations. We have over 105 applicants and began phone screening interviews this week. As of
today, | am still the only staff member.

We are working with a marketing firm to assist us with our website, social media, and student
recruitment efforts.



